STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

15 W Yakima Ave, Ste 200 « Yakima, WA 98902-3452 ¢ (509) 575-2490

May 1, 2013

Dwigﬁt Hand
PO Box 53
Ronald, WA 98940

RE: Application for Renewal of State Wastewater Discharge Permit No. ST0009265
Dear Mr, Hand:

Enclosed is the blank State Waste Discharge Permit Application you requested on April 29, 2013
from Lorraine Powell. Also enclosed is your January 28, 2008 application and attachments. Please
be sure to address the additional information requested in the April 25, 2013 letter from Lorraine
Powell.

If you would prefer an electronic version, you can access the application forms on the Internet at
http://www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/wq/permits/forms.html. Please complete the application and
return it as soon as possible to: Cindy Huwe, Department of Ecology, 15 West Yakima
Avenue, Suite 200, Yakima, WA 98902.

Federal and state regulations require applications to be signed as follows:

¢ For corporation, by a principal executive officer or at least the level of vice president.
¢ For a partnership or sole proprietorship, by a general partner or the proprietor,
respectively.

If you have any questions, please contact your facility manager, Lorraine Powell, at 509/457-
7113 or me at 509/457-7105.

Sincerely,

C\/\”\Aﬂ o

Cindy Huwe
Permit Coordinator
Water Quality Program

Enclosures:  State Industrial to Ground Water Application and Instructions
January 28, 2008 Application and Aftachments
Copy of April 25, 2013 letter




